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Memorandum 

To:  All LCDS Employees & Families 

Date:  January 23, 2022 

From:  Nick Salaris 

Subject: COVID-19 Agency Outbreak Update 

 

Good afternoon, 
 
As expected, the omicron variant is continuing to impact our supports at multiple locations. These 
continue to be difficult and trying times. Our goal remains to get you the most accurate information 
in a timely manner, while keeping in mind the health and well-being of all.   
 
This afternoon, we were informed that Lambton Public Health has declared an additional outbreak 
due to COVID-19 at our Hill St/Corunna location. We continue to work with Lambton Public Health 
and MCCSS to ensure proper notifications and protocols are in place and have occurred. 
 
This leaves the agency with two locations currently in outbreak situations (Aniline St in Oil Springs 
and Hill St in Corunna). Our sincere gratitude is extended these teams and all those that are 
assisting behind the scenes as we work through these outbreak situations together. 
 
We continue to be an essential service and it is critical we continue to serve the people we support 
through these challenging times.  We will continue to follow the guidance of Lambton Public Health 
and do our best to prevent the spread of COVID-19.   
 
We are extremely thankful to our dedicated employees for their continued resiliency and their   
dedication to the people we support. We will continue to keep you updated. 
 
 
Be well. Be safe. Be smart. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Nick Salaris 
Executive Director 


